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MILTON TOWNSHIP                 SPECIAL MEETING                     May 24, 2021 

             

The Special Meeting held on Monday, May 24, 2021, was called to order at approximately 

7:00 PM by Chairman Weimer. Roll call was taken; Chairman Weimer, Trustee Campbell, 

Trustee Tomaino and Fiscal Officer Balsinger were present. Also present was Police Chief 

Charles Van Dyke and quest Ron and Sally Smolek. 

 

Chairman Weimer stated that the special meeting is to approve the hiring of new police 

officer and to have an open forum for township residents regarding the construction of the 

new gazebo. 

 

Police Chief Van Dyke recommended to the board to hire Adelimarie Quinons Cruz as a part 

time police officer trainee. 

  

Chairman Weimer moved to hire Adelimarie Quinons Cruz as a part time police officer 

trainee, 05-24-21-S1, seconded by Trustee Tomaino and passed with 3 ayes. 

 

Chairman Weimer asked Sally Smolek for a summary regarding the construction of the 

Gazebo on Mahoning Avenue. 

 

Chairman Weimer asked if there were any questions or comments from the public regarding 

the construction project of the gazebo. There were no comments. 

 

At approximately 7:21 PM, Mr. Campbell moved to adjourn, 05-24-21-S2, seconded by 

Trustee Weimer, and passed with 3 ayes. 

 

 

 
Date: 09/21/2021 

 

 

 


